TITLE: Congratulations! You’ve been nominated as VVHC Sportsman of the Year!
Brian, Congrats!...you have been nominated as 1 out of 2 candidates to be put on the ballot for Sportsman of the Year!! This is a great achievement in itself and I wish you the best on winning this prestigious award. If you have anything you want to say Tuesday to help support why you should win please be prepared, otherwise you are not required. Congrats again and on behalf of myself and the Club, we appreciate all of your hard work!
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